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Dear Photographer,

“Make Mine Chocolate!” 

Easter time is here again. Parents will be dressing kids in their best outfits and bringing them into shops like yours for Easter photos. It’s only natural that you want to offer the best experience to your customers. We are asking that you also extend that consideration to animals at Easter. 

Many photographers offer cute Easter photos featuring young children posed with real rabbits. In spite of the cute photos, the rabbits – often infants themselves – can be easily harmed or injured by too much handling or inadequate care. They can be frightened and defensive, resulting in injury to a child, parent or photographer. Unaware of the trauma endured by the rabbits, children are often inspired to beg for rabbits of their own and parents to give in to those demands. Impulse purchases of Easter pets usually result in the animals being improperly cared for or neglected, surrendered at animal shelters, or dumped outside to die of starvation, animal attacks or to be run over by vehicles. 

WHAT YOU CAN DO
We are appealing to your compassion for these timid creatures. More and more photographers are now using humane alternatives to real rabbits in their photos:

· Brightly packaged chocolate bunnies
· Realistic-looking toy bunnies
· Brightly decorated Easter baskets
· Colorful spring flowers 
The pictures are just as adorable – after all, parents want their child to be the focus of the picture, not the prop. Risks of injury are reduced – you eliminate the threat of being scratched or bitten by a frightened animal. Your costs are lowered by not having to feed and maintain a live animal. Your props can be reused next year. 
HOW YOU CAN HELP
· Display the “Make Mine Chocolate!” flyer in your business window: www.makeminechocolate.org/photog.pdf 
· Explain to patrons that you won’t be using live animals in your photographs and tell them why. 
· Issue press releases to local media promoting your humane practices. 
· Become known as a Compassionate Photographer!
For more information on how you can help reduce the number of unwanted and neglected Easter rabbits, visit www.makeminechocolate.org. 
Thank you, 

